
 

 

 

25 April 2025 

2 Johns Online Safety Session  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are committed to ensuring that all our children stay safe in today’s digital world. As part of this, we are 

pleased to invite you to an important online safety session led by E Safety Training, otherwise known as the 

2Johns, a trusted organisation specialising in internet safety for children. Having attended meetings of theirs 

myself and having had them visit the school in the past, I can’t recommend this enough – especially in the ever 

changing online world. 

This session will provide valuable guidance on how to protect your child online, recognise potential risks, and 

encourage healthy digital habits. It’s a fantastic opportunity to gain expert advice on keeping your child safe 

while they navigate the online world. 

It has been organised as part of our work with the Brentwood Collaborative Partnership (BCP), which comprises 

of 17 schools in Brentwood that work to improve outcomes for children and staff and of which Larchwood is part. 

The training session is held online for all parents/carers across this partnership.  

There are 1000 spaces available on a first come, first served basis. The training will be able to be viewed after 

the session. If all 1000 spaces are filled, another event will be scheduled.  

As parents, it’s vital to stay informed about the latest online threats and how to protect your child from them. 

This session will equip you with the knowledge and tools to safeguard your child helping them navigate the 

online world safely and responsibly.  

Attending this session is an essential step in ensuring your child’s well-being in an increasingly connected world.  

Don’t miss this opportunity to stay one step ahead and keep your child safe online. 

Session Details: 

        Date: 1 May 2025 

         Time: 20.00 – 21.30  The session will go live about 10 mins before the start time. 

      Location: Online using this link  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89062216711  

Please ensure you have read the joining instructions on the next page.  

 
 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89062216711


 

 

 

On Line Joining Instructions For Parents 

All Session will be live 10 mins before the requested Start time. 

Please click on the Link provided here: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89062216711 on the 

previous page to join the session 

Your Browser will then open zoom and you will see this box. 

 

 

Click on Allow button and you will then get the log in box 

 

 

 

Please log on using one of the following instructions. 

 

Please enter  in the    ‘Your Name’ Box’ 

 

the following information :- 

 

For One Child at a school e.g. =  School Name  / Y3     (One child in Year 3) 

 

For Two Children at a school =  School Name  / Y1 & Y5   (Two Children) 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89062216711

